
 

Ocean Network Express (East Asia). Ltd. 
10th Floor, Tower 5, The Gateway, Harbour City, 

Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon, 
Hong Kong 

 
1st March, 2025 

 

 
Notice of Demurrage Tariff Update 

 
 
Dear Valued ONE Customer, 
 
Thank you for your continued support and for choosing Ocean Network Express (ONE) to cater to 
your needs.  Please kindly be informed of the Demurrage tariffs for Hong Kong, effective from April 
1st, 2025.  
 

 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting ONE and look forward to 
continuously serving your global transportation needs. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your ONE representative. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ocean Network Express (East Asia) Ltd. 
 

 

 


